
KEEGAN WERLIN LLP 
ATTORNEYS AT LAW 

99 HIGH STREET, Suite 2900 

 BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02110 TELECOP IER : 

 ——— (617) 951- 1354 

  (617) 951-1400 

 

      June 14, 2021 
 
Mark D. Marini, Secretary 
Department of Public Utilities 
One South Station, 5th Floor 
Boston, Massachusetts 02110 
 
Re: Boston Gas Company, Massachusetts Electric Company and Nantucket Electric 

Company, each d/b/a National Grid, D.P.U. 21-50 
 
Dear Secretary Marini: 
 

On behalf of Boston Gas Company, Massachusetts Electric Company and Nantucket 
Electric Company, each d/b/a National Grid (“Company”), enclosed please find the Return of 
Service for the Notice of Inquiry and Request for Comments issued by the Department of Public 
Utilities (“Department”) in the above-referenced proceeding.  The Company posted the Notice in 
English, Spanish, and Portuguese on its website at https://www.nationalgridus.com/Our-
Company/DPU-Filing . 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please do not hesitate to contact me with any 
questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

       
Karen Moriarty 

 
Enclosure 
cc: Scott Seigal, Hearing Officer 
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